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28 June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Transition days for our new year 7 students will take place on Monday 3rd July and Tuesday 4th July next 

week and we are excited to meet everyone. 

Here is some information about the two transition days and what your child can expect. 

Students need to arrive at 8:30am and come straight into the main reception. Staff will be there to show 

the students to the Performance Hall where Worship will begin at 8:45am. 

Following Worship, students will be told which form group they are going to be in and will then go with 

their form tutor to their form room to complete activities. 

During the morning, students will be sorting their finger print for the school gateway cashless catering 

system, have their photo taken for their ID card and will have a tour of the school to get to know their way 

around. 

Throughout the afternoon, the students will take part in fun team building activities with their new Head of 

Year.  

Break time will be 10:45-11:15am. Students can purchase food and drinks and get to meet other students 

at Holy Trinity. Information about how to put money onto their accounts can be found on the Holy Trinity 

Website. Students can also bring cash to pay for food. 

Lunchtime will be 12pm – 1pm. Students can again buy food and drinks or bring a packed lunch. 

At the end of the day, students will all meet again in the Performance Hall at 2.45pm and leave through the 

main entrance at 3pm. Parents/carers can meet their child outside the main entrance, not inside.  

The parents transition meeting will take place at 6pm on Monday 3rd July. We have 3 uniform providers 

attending the meeting where you can purchase uniform for September. Information about Holy Trinity 

School Uniform has been updated on the website following feedback from students, parents/carers and 

staff. 

On Tuesday 4th July, students will arrive at 8:30am and go straight to the performance hall. From 9am, they 

will follow a timetable and have the opportunity to have taster sessions in a variety of subjects. Break and 

lunch times will remain the same and students will leave at 3pm through the main entrance. 
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On both days, students will be taking part in practical activities so please ensure they are wearing 

appropriate clothing, including trainers. School uniform is not required. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email transition@holytrinitybarnsley.org. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Mrs Oldcorn 
Headteacher 
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